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IN MEMORIAM
RAaLPH L. MILLER
(1902-1985)

Dr. Ralph L. Miller, a retired citrus consultant and research entomologist, diec
September 18, 1985 in Orlando, Florida.

Dr. Miller served as President of the Florida Entomological Society in 1937.

A graduate of Ohio State University where he received his B.S., M.S. and Ph.D.
degrees, Dr. Miller moved to Florida in 1926 and to Orlando in 1929. Some of the
positions held by Dr. Miller before he became a private consultant in 1955 were: Florida
State Plant Board at Lake Alfred, Chairman of Florida State Plant Board, Associate
Entomologist with the U. S. Department of Agriculture, Research Director of Freeport
Sulphur Co., Research Director of Florida Agricultural Supply Co., and Research Direc-
tor at Plymouth Citrus Growers Assn.

He was a member of the Florida Canners Assn. (President), Citrus Processors Assn.
(President), Florida State Horticultural Soe. (Sec.-Treas), Florida Entomological Soec.
(President), Florida Citrus Commission—Research Committee, Florida Citrus
Mutual—Advisory Committee, Entomological Society of America, and a 50-year
member of the American Chemical Society.

Dr. Miller was well known and respected throughout the citrus industry, which he
served diligently and caringly throughout his career. He will be missed.

He is survived by his wife, Edna Miller; daughters, Mrs. Phoebe Carpenter, Mrs.
Lois Bush; sister, Mrs. Grace Grooms; seven grandchildren and four great-grandchil-
dren. )
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